
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 

 

 

Year 4 Whitemoor Lakes    

trip  

Can you please send in your pay-

ment by next Friday 29th June 

and you can also start to send in 

your medical questionnaires from 

this date. 

 

Non uniform day Friday 15th 

June for Beau’s Boots appeal 
Thank you for your donations for 

this appeal which amounted to  

£46. 

 

Oldfields Hall Beauty & The 

Beast production 

We would like to thank the Year 

4 children  who took part in this 

production.  It was a wonderful 

experience for them all. 

 

TSA Fundraiser—Tropic Skin 

Care Thursday 12th July 

7.30pm Kingstone and Grat-

wich Village Hall Community 

Room. 

 

Come and support the TSA to 

raise funds for school with Tropic 

Skin Care Ambassador Alison 

Jones. 

Enjoy a glass of fizz, learn about 

and sample products.  Raffle priz-

es to be won 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

Year 3& 4 Violin Concert 

Friday 6th July 9.20am 
Please come along to Year 3 and 4’s 

violin concert in the school hall 

from 9.20am. 

 

School Meals 
Please note that the roast dinner is 

still being served on Thursday,  not 

Wednesday as indicated in the 

Spring/Summer menu. 

 

The cost of school meals is now  

£2.26 per day for children in 

Nursery, Year 3 and Year 4. 

The weekly cost is now  £11.30.  

Can you please ensure that you 

send in your payment at the start 

of the school week.  If you would 

like to pay for the full half term 

from  4th June to 20th July the 

cost is £79.10.  Cheques payable to 

Staffordshire County Council. 

 

School Milk 
This is free for children under 5.  

The cost for the half term  from 

4th June is   £7.   Cheques payable 

to Staffordshire County Council 

please. 

 

Junk Modelling please 
We would appreciate some items 

for junk modelling.  No toilet roll 

holders please.  

 

Messy Family Fun at St Marys 

First School 24th to 28th July 

10am to 2pm. 
Booking forms are available at the 

school office for these sessions.  

For further information call Val 

Laflin on 01889 500547. 

Year 3 and 4 Forest School 

Wednesday afternoon—Booster 

seats needed 
Please don’t forget to provide us 

with a booster seat on Wednesdays 

for the Forest School sessions.   

 

Resources for children aged 0-

9 about staying safe 

 
A new resource called ‘Dog, Duck & 

Cat’ is available which  has been de-

veloped for teachers and profes-

sionals to help children 0-9 years 

learn about staying safe through 

advice, information and fun activi-

ties.  

 

http://www.dogduckandcat.co.uk/

teacher 

 

There is a section on the above 

link for parents and one for profes-

sionals. 

After School clubs 

Monday—Dance  

Places available. 

 

Thursday—Multisports. 

Places available 

 

Newsletter Dates 
 

6th July 

20th July 

 

Parent Assembly Dates 
 

20th July—End of year service in 

church 9.30am. 
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Talbot First School  

Telephone 01889 500273 Email:  office@talbot.staffs.sch.uk Website: www. talbot.staffs..sch.uk   

Twitter:  @TalbotFirst.   

If you have a safeguarding concern about any child you can report it to: First Response by telephoning 0800 1313 126 

(Emergency Out of Hours on 08456 042886) or via email: first@staffordshire.gov.uk  
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